
    Jeremiah 29:11 Scholarship 2024-2025

Jeremiah 29:11 “For I know the plans I have for you”, declares the Lord, “Plans to 

prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future.”

This scholarship shall be awarded to a student who has faced or continues to face 

adversities within their personal life, with family, friends or peers. This student may be 

having a difficult year due to physical or mental health issues, family difficulties or social 

struggles. These life circumstances are likely out of this student’s control and may make 

obtaining good grades, making and maintaining friendships and behaving and following 

directives a little more challenging than for the average student.  Simply put -- What 

student would benefit from being reminded that God has a plan for them? 

This $1,000 scholarship (total value) shall be awarded at the discretion of the All Saints 

School Principal, who may receive input from any source they deem appropriate 

(teachers, support staff, nurse, intervention specialist, etc., etc.) and consultation can be 

obtained from the family members that oversee this endowment fund. This scholarship 

may be awarded solely to one student or equally divided amongst two students. 

Recipient(s) must be in the 6th or 7th grade during the ‘24-’25 school year.  Recipient(s) 

shall be notified by principal (or if indicated, by a selected staff member who has 

developed a relationship with student and/or family) that they have received this 

scholarship, and they shall receive a certificate containing Jeremiah 29:11 verse. 

However, the criteria for which this scholarship is awarded shall not be disclosed. The 

recipient(s) shall remain private and no announcement shall be made at the Catholic 

Schools Week Mass on January 24, 2025.  


